
Reference #:  2022-157-IP 

From:  Quality Reporting Notifications  

Sent:  December 1, 2022 

To:  IQR and EHR Listserve   

Subject: *NEW* Quality Data Implementation (QDI) User Group starting December 21, 2022 to support 

evolving standards discussions in quality measurement  

The QDM User Group is expanding scope and changing its name to accommodate the wider breadth of 

data models and standards available for expressing quality measures.  With the coming move to FHIR 

standards for quality measurement, the group has seen an increase in discussion around the use of 

various FHIR models, especially QI-Core.  To accommodate these discussions and to increase 

implementer participation to address real-world data availability, we have updated the user group 

charter to allow for a wider scope of user group discussions.  The updated group name and the 

extended meeting time (3:00 to 4:30 pm ET) reflects this broader scope. 

All changes will be effective on the December 21, 2022 QDI meeting.   

Please visit the eCQI Resource Center calendar page (https://ecqi.healthit.gov/calendar) for more 

information and to register. 

https://ecqi.healthit.gov/qdm?qt-tabs_qdm=3
https://ecqi.healthit.gov/calendar

